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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING –December 5, 2013
The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Thursday, December 5, 2013. Principal Lonnie Dennis called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Lonnie Dennis, Alison Langley, Katrina Johnson, Carolyn Shepherd, Whitney Carpenter, Jacinta Boswell, Doug Bennett, Michelle Russell, Cheryl Freeman, Scott Hrebicik, and Josh Cowley. David Bollinger was absent.
ORDER # 14-021- ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Doug Bennett and seconded by Cheryl Freeman to adopt the agenda for the December meeting.
ORDER # 14-022- APPROVAL OF THE OCTOBER MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Katrina Johnson and seconded by Michelle Russell to approve the minutes of the October meeting.
ORDER # 14-023 – APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the October bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports. The motion was made by Doug Bennett and seconded by Cheryl Freeman to approve the October bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Mark Kopp and Leslie Hall were present at the December meeting. 
ORDER #14-024-APPROVAL OF THE 2ND READING OF THE OCTOBER MEETING MINUTES-The motion was made by Carolyn Shepherd and seconded by Katrina Johnson to approve the 2nd reading of the October meeting minutes.
ORDER #14-025-APPROVAL OF CSIP -The motion was made by Michelle Russell and seconded by Katrina Johnson to approve the CSIP.
ORDER # 14-026-APPROVAL OF PE CREDIT-The motion was made by Doug Bennett and seconded by Scott Hrebicik to approve a PE half credit to students participating in any school sponsored extra-curricular activity that meets the criteria for performance based standards for physical education.
ORDER # 14-027-APPROVAL TO CHANGE GRADUATION REQUIREMENTS-The motion was made by Alison Langley and seconded by Jacinta Boswell to approve the change in graduation requirements. Yearlong ENG III will require us to change our graduation requirements to 4.5 in English. Graduation requirements in math will change from 3 math credits to 4.
CURRICULUM UPDATE- Mr. Dennis shared with the council members that we have started ACT Prep nights. Over 100 students signed up to attend. There is an APP for the T184 calculators that can be used on ACT. Mark Kopp stated that the board has researched and is approved for all tests except KYOTE. The district purchased it for all high schools. Math teachers will have “Math Nights” to show students how to use this. Every junior will have a calculator for use on state tests.
ORDER # 14-028-APPROVAL OF THE FRYSC AGREEMENT-The motion was made by Doug Bennett and seconded by Katrina Johnson to approve the FRYSC agreement.

INFORMATION ITEMS:
· Council members received the student accident report for October.
· Dawn Wheeler is retiring January 1

· Demond Thomas is the interim Freshman Boys Basketball Coach.

NEW BUSINESS:

No new business was discussed at the December meeting.
ORDER # 14-029-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Cheryl Freeman and seconded by Whitney Carpenter to adjourn the meeting.

_____________________________

Lonnie Dennis, Principal, Chairman

